
Dear Friend, 

We sincerely hope that this letter finds you and your loved 
ones safe and well! It's been another challenging year for 
everyone as the world struggles to find its balance, but as 
we look forward to 2024 and beyond, we want to share 
some good news. Juliani Ensemble Artistic Director Anita Graef & 
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Our still-new arts incubator - the Mayfair Arts Center or “MAC” - served more children, teens, 
adults and elders, more independent artists, and more small to medium-sized dance companies 
through classes, performances and business development services. 

With the help of generous individual donors as well as grants from The Chicago Community Trust 
and City of Chicago’s Dept of Planning and Development, our plans to expand, improve 
and operate this amazing facility in Calumet Heights have moved forward. 

The State of Illinois invested in CHRP and MAC with a line-item appropriation acknowledging us 
as a community anchor! 
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• Our summer festival of American tap - Rhythm World -
presented multiple world premieres at the DuSable Black
History Museum and was honored to be chosen as a part of the
first Millennium Park Residency cohort.

• Our arts education program - We ALL Got Rhythm - roared
back and is currently providing weekly classes in eight (8)
Chicago Public and Charter Schools.

• All told, our performance, education and community
development programs reached more than 25,000 people in
2023.

Please make a gift today to support CHRP-MAC and thanks to the extraordinary generosity of 
Elaine and Arlen Rubin, your gift will be matched up to $25,000! We are very grateful for your 
past support and look forward to seeing you in 2024 at the MAC, at our 34th Annual 
RHYTHM WORLD, July 10 - 21, or at any of our community based programs. 

Thank you again and may you have a blessed holiday season and wonderful new year! 

Chicago Human Rhythm Project is a registered 501c3 
corporation and your gift is tax deductible to the full 
extent of the law. 
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